
 
Notice No. – BC/N/007A/25              Date: 29/01/2025 

From: 
The Office of the Principal, 
 
 

NOTICE 
 

It is hereby notified for the information of all UG 5th Semester (CBCS/MAJOR) students 

including BCA that the University form fill up portal has been reopened till 05.02.2025. 

All concerned are asked to do the needful. 

Link of the form fill up portal: 

https://pcdpcal.com/vu-sem5-2024/   (For CBCS/Major) 

https://pcdpcal.com/vu-sem5-2024-bca/ (For BCA) 

 

 

 

SD/- 

(Dr. Chandrashekhar Hajra) 
Principal 

Belda College 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


